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Agency Travel Managers 
 
The Travel Contract Management Section (TCMS) has launched the updated webpages on the Whole 
of Australian Government Travel Arrangements (the Arrangements) on the Finance website.  
 
A link to the webpages is available here. 
 
The webpages include comprehensive guidance and advice on the Arrangements - Phase 1 and Phase 2.  
 
Material includes: 

• an overview of the Arrangements; 

• information on travel policies including the Official International Travel Policy issued in 
December 2013; 

• cost reduction strategies and better booking practices; 

• frequently asked questions; and  

• other travel related information.  

The webpages also include a link to the Procurement Coordinator’s Blog. TCMS may use the Blog to 
distribute information on travel related topics in the future.  

The webpages will be reviewed on a regular basis. Any new information such as policy updates or 
common questions will be included on the website.  

We welcome any feedback or comments on the webpages to TCMS at tcms@finance.gov.au. 

 

http://www.finance.gov.au/procurement/travel-and-related-services/
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